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3 CHAIR DUNDEE CHILD CARE AND PROTECTION COMMITTEE (AN36-2012) 
 
The Director of Social Work has chaired the Committee since June 2009 and has indicated his wish to 
now concentrate on leading the Integration of Children's Services across the Community Planning 
Partnership.  As a result the Chief Officers Group comprising the Chief Executive Dundee City 
Council, Depute Chief Executive NHS Tayside and the Divisional Commander, Tayside Police have 
agreed to appoint Mrs Jenni Tocher as Chair of Dundee Child Care and Protection Committee. 
 
Committee is asked to note the change of Chair. 
 


